
Seney Snowmobile Association 
Vet Ride Sponsorship 

Company Name: ______________________________________________________ 
Email Address: ________________________________________________________ 
Sponsorship Level: _____________________________________________________ 
Website: _____________________________________________________________ 
Facebook Page: _______________________________________________________ 

The Seney Snowmobile Association would like to personally say thank you for becoming a 
sponsor for this year’s Vets Ride. Please provide us a business card or your company logo so we 

can put you on our website and newsletters. You can mail them back to us or email. 
Our Email address is seneysnowmobiling@gmail.com 

or if you prefer to mail it to us our address is 

Seney Snowmobile Association 
P.O. Box 102 

Seney, MI 49883 

Thank you again for sponsoring this year's Vets Ride.
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